Frilling, Tara

From: Roderick M Wyant IIl <rmw_1963@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 4:12 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

We do not need anymore new taxes. Connecticut needs to live within its means and not continue to spend friviously. If
you and | have a budget and we don't have the money we simply go without that item.

The Governor and all his commissioners should take a 25% paycut and the unions should give back 10% of their pay
especially their leaders.

It is time to stop depending on the working people to pay the way for those who choose not to work or pay their
fairshare.

Roderick M Wyant lll <rmw_1963@yahoo.com>
30 Plumb Hill Rd
Washington




